
Hampden Council on Aging – February 14, 2023 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque,  Becky Moriarty, Cliff Bombard,  Susanna Haskins, Nancy Willoughby, Dee 
Vermette and Cheryl Delviscio. 

Not attending:  Deb Mahoney, Monique Downey 

Tina Doran has resigned from the COA as she has taken a full time position with the Senior Center. 

Cliff Bombard called the meeting to order at 9:05 AM in Deb’s absence. 

Meeting minutes for January, 2023 were read and accepted.  

Becky went over the Treasurers Report. Treasurers report accepted. 

Becky presented the Directors Report and Outreach Report. Hartsprings container is a big success and 
will remain on site at least to the fall. 

The town has a new Veteran’s service officer. Jerry Rathe is his name, and he will be setting up 
appointments at Thorton Burgess office on Wednesdays. 

Budget has been submitted to the Selectmen and Advisory Committee. 

Many activities are ongoing at the Senior Center and the Center will continue to be very busy. The 
Valentine’s Day luncheon is today and there are 112 people attending. 

Wendy is also very busy with the Outreach programs being offered. Ann Maggio, RN, will be doing the 
Blood Pressure Clinic. Ann resides in Hampden. 

The Building Committee met on February 13th and plans are in the discussion phase. Cliff says the 
Committee is made up of very good people and plans are moving forward 

Cheryl Delvischio attended the latest GSSSI meeting and gave the COA details. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:31 AM. 

Respectfully submitted for February 14th meeting. 

Marty Jacque 


